

Town of Freetown

CEMETERY COMMITTEE

Minutes of August 15, 1995

A meeting of the Board of the Cemetery Committee was held on August 15, 1995 at 7:00 p.m. at the home of Harriett Parker, 15 Chace Rd. Present were Harris Chace, Ralph Gurney and Harriett Parker. Mrs. Harris Chace sat in also.

We went over the list of recent burials and marked them for deposit at the Town Clerk's office in the Town Hall. Ralph Gurney reported that he had heard from Thelma Rogers about her lot, but as we are satisfied that she has been fully answered, no action was taken.

We filled out the papers from Steve in Town Accountant's office for return to him. The minutes of the July meeting were read and approved. As there is some debris down in the Richmond Cemetery, we voted to ask Marc to go in there again and clean up. We discussed other problems, but no votes were taken.

We will ask David Cass to go with Harris to stake out the Lavine Lot so that Harris can place the marker which has been delivered. The next meeting will be held on September 26, 1995 at 7:00 p.m. at the home of Mrs. Parker.

Respectfully submitted,

Harriett C. Parker, Clerk